2463 Fifth Avenue SE
Cedar Rapids, IR 52403
June 7, 1994

Mr. Harold Weisberg
7627 0ld Receiver Road
Frederick, MD 21703

Dear Mr. Weisberg

We are interested in receiving more of your books and would like
information about the following:

Never Again
Selections from_Whitewash

Case Open (your longer and more detailed version)

Please let us know the cost for these publications and, if it is not self-
published, where we may write to obtain Never Again.

Your sending us the necessary data at your earliest convenience will
permit us to return payment with our order.

Cordially

achber.

Mary Harker



